
Parents, Guardians and Students, 

Important Dates 

December: 

 First Visit to Feeder Schools 

January: 

 Second Visit to Feeder Schools 

 Registration packages sent out 

 Parent Night / Open House      

(Jan 23, 6pm) 

February: 

 Feb. 13 - Grade 8 Day at PF 

 Feb. 28 - Suggested deadline 

to submit registration package 

June: 

 Draft timetables distributed 

August: 

 Grade 9 Day 

Please stay involved ... 

 Access our Gr 8 Welcome 

Page by clicking on the Parent 

Tab of our school website: 

pfo.schools.smcdsb.on.ca/ 

 Follow us on Instagram: 

principal_pf 

The Patrick Fogarty Staff would like to invite you to our Grade 8 Parent Information Night and 

Open House on January 23, 2019 at 6pm.  This event will highlight the registration and course  

selection process for Grade 8 students.  Our entire staff will be represented that evening so that 

you can have your questions answered.  In addition, our Student Mentors will be on hand to     

provide interactive tours of all areas of our school.  The move to high school is a big change and 

we look forward to working with you during this exciting transition.  See you on January 23! 
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